
Week ending September 28th, 2019:
 
Storm Water Project:
!         Restoration work on McKown Road will continue. This restoration work will include:

o   Concrete Sidewalk installations.

o   Concrete Curb installation at the intersection of McKown Road and Western Avenue.

o   Box out of roadway in preparation for asphalt paving. (This is the excavation and grading of subbase material in the roadway 
down to the depth and grades required for pavement installations.)
o   Installation of the required manhole barrel section that is needed for the manhole that resides within the NYSDOT Right-Of-Way.

o   Raising of manhole castings to grade. (These are the steel manhole frames, covers and grates that will be flush with asphalt.)

o   Asphalt paving.

 
!         McKown Road is currently on schedule for reopening by the end of business this Friday, September 27, 2019.

 
Water Project:
!         Installation of Watermain Piping will continue on Warren Street.  (This is the large 8” Ductile Iron Piping that brings water to all of 
the homes)

 
!         Installation of water Service piping will continue on Providence Street. (This is the smaller ¾” and 1” piping that brings water 
from the new water mains to each individual property.) These services are the longer side installations that require excavations that 
completely cross the roadway.  

 -------------------------------

Week ending October 5th, 2019:
 
Storm Water Project:
!         The tentative plan is to begin work required to tie the new storm piping to existing NYSDOT drainage structures that currently 
reside in the NYSDOT R-O-W on Western Avenue. The streets that are currently scheduled for these connections are Norwood 
Street and Knowles Terrace. Please keep in mind that depending on weather and water flow through these existing structures that is 
this schedule may change.

 
Water Project:
!         Installation of Watermain Piping will continue on Warren Street.  (This is the large 8” Ductile Iron Piping that brings water to all of 
the homes) The installations for this watermain piping is expected to be completed  by the end of W.E. 10-5-2019. After the installation 
is completed, testing and final connections to existing water mains will ensue. 
!         Installation of water Service piping will continue on Providence Street and tentatively on Mercer Street. (This is the smaller ¾” 
and 1” piping that brings water from the new water mains to each individual property.) These services are the longer side installations 
that require excavations that completely cross the roadway.  

 

General :
!         Maintenance of construction trenches and general cleanup will continue throughout both projects’ duration.  
!         Residents of McKownville and the traveling public are reminded to please keep speeds on the affected roads to a minimum. 
Preferably under 10 MPH. This will greatly reduce the amount of dust that is created and will lessen the bumpy ride and amount of 
maintenance required for the trenches. 

 
Please contact us with any questions or comments and we will respond as quickly as possible.
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